LIAISON TO INSTITUTE OF CONTINUING LEGAL EDUCATION (“ICLE”)
Report prepared for Business Law Section Council Meeting

March 10, 2011

The following seminars co-sponsored by the Business L.aw Section are available for
registration:

. Asset Protection Planning in the Current Financial World, March 3, 2011, Ann
Arbor

] Section 363 Bankruptcy Sales, March 3, 2011, Ann Arbor
. Preventing and Handling Data Security Breaches, May 10, 2011, Ann Arbor
. Annual Business Law Institute, May 6 & 7, The Inn at St. John's in Plymouth

With the exception of the Annual Business Law Institute, the programs are available
free to ICLE partners and at a discounted rate for BLS members. The Business Law
Institute features discounted prices for both Section members and ICLE partners.

The Business Law Institute will be back in Metro-Detroit this year at the Inn at St.
John's. As in the last few years, in addition to the substantive program, there will be a
dinner with food/wine pairings. Program information for the Institute is avaiiable at
www.icle.org/business, and ICLE also accepts online registration for the Institute on its
website.

ICLE is planning for its next Fiscal Year (July 2011-June 2012) and will have a list of
seminars that it will propose for BLS co-sponsorship soon.

Respectfully submitied,

Marguerite Donahue (mdeonahue@seyburn.com)
Seyburn, Kahn, Ginn, Bess & Serlin, P.C.
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